From:  Campbell, Michael

Sent: 11/22/2013 4:28:20 PM

To: Dietz, Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: RE: cyber attack

Yes. Good point. Somehow I didn’t see that in the online comments.

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com}
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 4.21 PM
To: Campbell, Michael

Subject: RE: cyber attack

Well, this is the computer system that management says makes the train operators redundant, right?

From: Campbell, Michael [mailto:Michael. Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 4.18 PM

To: Dietz, Sidney

Subject: cyber attack

I think there was no upgrade. The upgrade went from server to server? Sounds like the
upgrade was a virus.

http://www.steate.com/bavarea/article/BAR T-resumes-service-freeways-clogeed-5001191 .php

What’s your conspiracy?
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